
 
                                                    

  
 

Call for Expression of Interest 
 

Proposals to contribute to the Critical Media Literacy Project  
 
The United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) Kosovo Office is supporting capacity development through a 
participatory, human-centered project on critical media literacy that will contribute to the empowerment of 
young people to exercise agency over the interpretation of what they see, hear, and read, to be positive 
contributors to society, to challenge anti-social messages, and to serve as agents of social change. To 
achieve this, a module-based training for critical media literacy has been developed as the foundation to 
other related youth-led activities. This project is well- grounded in a human rights-based approach to 
learning. Its purpose is to foster literacy of mass media and critical approaches to information among 
adolescents.  
 
UNICEF Kosovo Office is inviting civil society organizations (CSOs) to submit proposals with concrete 
actions aimed at achieving specific results outlined in the detailed Call for Expression of Interest which can 
be found in the UNICEF Kosovo Programme Facebook page together with the application forms and detailed 
instructions on submission. 

 
Potential applicants should submit application forms (in a sealed envelope) consisting of: 

 

A) Partner Declaration  

B) CSO Identification Profile  

C) Program Proposal with Budget (all documents can be found within the detailed Call for Expression of 

Interest published on (UNICEF Kosovo Programme Facebook page). 
 
The proposals must be delivered in a sealed envelope to UNICEF, Rexhep mala Street, nr. 7 Prishtina 
by 6 June 2016 with the remark: Call for Expression of Interest for Proposals to contribute to the 
Critical Media Literacy Project.  
 

In accordance with UNICEF Rules and Regulations, the selection and the reasons for making the selection 

are UNICEF's internal decision, and information about other applicants or their proposals must not be 

divulged.  

 

The invitation for submission of proposals does not obligate signing of the contract with applicants, nor does 

it assume the obligation to pay the costs of preparing the proposals. UNICEF accepts no responsibility for 

undelivered expressions of interest, and will not accept proposals after the closing date and time. For further 

information please contact Mr. Orhan Kantarxhiu via e-mail okantarxhiu@unicef.org 
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